
SGJ DAV SEN SEC PUBLIC SCHOOL HARIPURA 

Information Regarding Extension of Winter Holidays Due to Weather Conditions 

Through this circular, all are informed that as per the Punjab Government Orders the school will 
open from 9th January 2023 (MONDAY) only for the students of classes 8th to 12th. Timings will be 
10.00 AM – 3.00 PM.  
All the staff members will be coming to school and timings will remain same for the staff as for the 
students.  
All buses will start at 9.00 AM from their starting point. The students/parents may contact the driver 
of the route for exact timings at your location. Transport In Charge Mr. Sunil Dutt can be contacted 
on this number (9465121681) 
For the students of other classes (Nursery to 7th), it will be a Holiday Period till 15th January 2023 
due to weather conditions. However for these students, ONLINE Classes will be started w.e.f. 
09.01.2023 and timings of these classes will be 10.00 AM to 1.00 PM. Details of this will be shared 
by the class in charges and coordinators with you.  
 
For any query/link of the online classes, please contact your coordinators on these numbers:  
 
Pre-Primary – Ms Rajni Luthra  - 9988824266 
Primary – Ms Meenakashi Kapoor - 9463083847 
Middle – Ms Yougesh Nandni -7347242952 


